

October 30, 2009

Coffman Enterprises, Inc. AKA Caddy For The Hole 38 E. Moon Valley Drive Moon Valley, AZ 85022

Dear Bob,

Thank you for participating in our 4th Annual Golf outing to help raise \$75.00 (Seventy-Five Dollars) through Caddy For The Hole activities. We appreciate your willingness to share in our vision of No More Sidelines. We sincerely appreciate your support of the continuing efforts of No More Sidelines to provide children and young adults with special needs the opportunity to participate in sports and community activities. No More Sidelines is a nonprofit 501c3 organization; therefore your gift is a tax deductible donation. Please consider this letter your documentation of your donation to our organization.

Gifts and donations to our organization help us to provide children and young adults with special needs in West Michigan the ability to meet other kids in a safe and nurturing environment. The participants are able to form friendships, be a part of their community, and experience the benefits of being part of a team. Our goal is to create more awareness of No More Sidelines and to continue its growth and participation. Your gift will specifically be utilized to provide these opportunities.

Sincerely,

Cvndi Blair

NMS Board President

As no goods or services were received in exchange for your contribution,
The full amount of your gift is tax-deductible.
Federal Tax ID number 26-1667736

514 Second St.
N. Muskegon, MI 49445